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For the attention of James Wood 
 
Dear James, 
 
Aquind Interconnector – Statement of Community Consultation 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above document.   
 
The Highway Authority have previously provided informal comments on the 
statement.  Matters relating to the consultation of planning applications 
however are usually a matter for the Planning Authorities to determine.  The 
Highway Authority therefore have no formal comments on the document 
subject to all Planning Authorities being satisfied with the proposals.   
 
The Highway Authority will engage directly with the Planning Authorities 
should they have any particular highway related matters they wish to discuss 
with us regarding this document. 
 
I hope the above is clear but please do not hesitate to contact me if you would 
wish to discuss our response on this matter.     
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Holly Drury 
Team Leader 
 
CC Lewis Oliver - Havant Borough Council  
      Nick Parker – Winchester City Council 
      Jon Holmes – East Hants District Council 
      Sarah Nelson – South Downs National Park 
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